
Dear Ms. Rivers, 

After five years as a content strategist, I’m transitioning into journalism—a field where 
my curiosity, research habits, and clarity-driven writing belong. 

I’ve taken reporting courses at NYU, published three freelance features, and spent my 
evenings interviewing city council candidates for a podcast I host independently. 
Journalism’s call is real for me, and I’d love to answer it at your paper. 

Sincerely,​
Grace Nolan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


